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 Annie Sayer OBJ2016/5372/P 06/10/2016  17:17:10 I object to this planning application because it is clearly too large and oppressive and will loom 

gloomily over the street, blocking the sense of space and light we currently enjoy. I know A and A 

storage is considered scruffy by some people, but it is preferable by far to the feeling of being hemmed 

in, which is what this development will achieve.

I also strongly object because there are only eight affordable rented properties within the whole 

development. This is completely unacceptable. Developers are by far too greedy and making vast 

profits to the detriment of the local community. This is our neighbourhood and must at all costs remain 

a mixed one. There are far too many luxury flats being built in this area and we will be swamped by 

people who can afford these huge housing costs. Under the 2016 Housing and Planning Act councils 

are being forced to sell off their council housing. Where are these people to go, who have lived in the 

Borough all their lives? Is Camden prepared to demand so little in return from these developers who 

make such enormous profits? If this oversized development is allowed to take place, what plans does 

the council have for doctors, hospitals, schools and transport? Or is this development aimed at the 

overseas market - for people who do not intend to live here or even rent out their property? More 

thought about this is needed and Camden need to get a lot more from developers who are changing the 

nature of our community to make large profits for themselves, leaving no benefit for local people or the 

council.
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